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Dear                                 , 
 
Request for Information – ATISN 15458 

 
Thank you for your request for information dated 24 August.   
 
Information requested 
 
An up to date list of suppliers, subcontractors and consultants that have or will be 
involved with the development of the A465 Hirwaun to Dowlais Top Sections 5 & 6. 
 
Our Response 

 
I confirm the Welsh Government holds the information caught by your request.   
 
The Welsh Government’s principal suppliers were Jacobs (Technical), PwC (Financial) 
and DLA Piper (Legal) in the scheme’s development (up to the award of contract to 
design, build, finance and operate the A465 Dowlais to Hirwaun in October 2020).   
 
The Welsh Government also received consultancy support from Local Partnerships 
LLP (a joint HM Treasury/Welsh Government limited liability partnership) and Hays 
Specialist Recruitment Ltd in respect of interim staff. 
 
It is now in detailed design and construction by Future Valleys Project Co Ltd (this 
information is in the public domain by way of an OJEU contract award notice - 
https://www.sell2wales.gov.wales/search/show/search_view.aspx?ID=NOV353061) 
who will also be responsible for the operation and maintenance of the road for 30 
years post-construction. 
 
Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
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You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 


